
We need your ideas on how to improve 
the health of people with disabilities!  

The Michigan Developmental Disabilities 
Institute (MI-DDI) wants to work with 12 
individuals with intellectual and
developmental disabilities (I/DD). These 
individuals will participate on the
Disability Health Program Advisory
Council (DHPAC). The DHPAC is run by the 
Michigan Department of Health and
Human Services (MDHHS).

The DHPAC works to improve accessibility 
of Michigan’s health promotion programs. 
They also work to make these programs 
more inclusive to all members of the
community.

How long will it take to help with 
this work?
You will need to participate in the DHPAC 
virtual meetings. The meetings are every 
three months and use Zoom. Meetings 
last one and a half hours.

Do I need any special
equipment?
You will need a computer or telephone to 
participate in the meetings.

Will I get paid for the work?
You will be paid with a $100 Target gift 
card for each MDHHS meeting you
attend.

If you are interested 
in paticipating or have 
questions, email or call 

Elizabeth Janks:

Elizabeth’s email address:
 e.janks@wayne.edu

Elizabeth’s phone number:
313-577-6368 


